
 

Wednesday 11th November 2020 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

The Greytown School Board of Trustees has instigated a project looking into the use of 
digital devices for learning and their presence in our children’s everyday lives. It is 
timely to do this after many years of evolving use in the classroom and home.  

Following is a survey we are asking all parents to complete. It is completely confidential 
and anonymous. We will really value your response.  

We want to make sure that digital devices are used to enhance children’s learning and 
make sure our children are learning the best possible way. 

Your responses will help us to review our current approach to the use of devices for 
learning.  

If you have more than one child, you may either answer for your oldest child only or 
repeat the survey for your other child(ren).  

Again, be assured your responses are confidential. However, if you have any issues you 
would like to raise in regard to the survey or device use, please feel free to email 
bot@greytown.school.nz  

Please take a few minutes to complete this – we really appreciate your input. 

To ​access our survey ​go to    ​ ​https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GTSdigital2020 

Scan this QR code 

   

or if you require a paper copy please pop into our school office. 

The survey will close on Friday 27th November. 

 

Thanks 

Greytown School Board of Trustees. 

 


